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From : Patricia J Jun kins [mailto: patricia.j.junkins©aexp.com]
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 9:39 AM
To: PUC:
Cc: Pattyj913@hotmail.com
Subject: Pennichuck Water Increase

Please note I do not agree with this water increase. I pay high amounts for the quality of water I receive. I have to
change my faucets every couple of years due to the build up of high Manganese and black soot from the water. We do
not drink from this water as it is.

Please note I dispute this water increase and would like to know what else I can do to prevent this Increase.

Sincerely,

Patty
9 Pearson ST
Litchfield NH 03052
603 424 1685 home phone

cPatty Junkfrzs
Specialized Travel Counselor- Bain & Company-Select Servicing
American Express Global Business Travel
Virtual Office: New Hampshire
Office: 877-426-6221
Email: Patricia.J.Junkinsaexp.com


